Tarzana NC Budget Committee
Supporting Information for Budget Committee Meeting
August 20, 2019

Item 6. Creation of new web site by The Web Corner at a cost of $2,000.00
TNC Outreach Committee - motion to hire The Web Corner, Inc. to up-grade TNC Website
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Hi Harvey and Len,

Rob Adams from The Web Corner, Inc. came to our meeting, made the presentation and the Outreach Committee passed the motion to hire them and pay the $2,000.00 set-up fee. (please see attached agenda, item 5). The motion passed as follows: 

(Esther/Scott) moved to approve the following motion: The Outreach Committee recommends the TNC Board approve updating the TNC website, and approve the cost of the update, including set up not to exceed $2000.00. The vendor to be The Web Corner, Inc.   
The motion passed. The motion passed unanimously by Devon Cromwell, Scott Diamond, David Garfinkle, Michael Povar, Susan Rogan, Terry Saucier, and Esther Wieder.

The motion does not address the monthly fee of $150 as that remains the same. Also attached is the quote from The Web Corner, Inc.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Terry Saucier
Outreach Chair
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